Department of City Development

Brian F. O'Connell, AICP Director of City Development

Joseph G. Heck, AICP Assistant Director of City Development



Room 306 - City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403 262-636-9151 Fax: 262-636-9329

December 19, 2005

Mayor Gary Becker Members of the Common Council c/o Carolyn Moskonas, City Clerk

Subject: Annual contract with Racine County Economic Development Corporation.

Dear Mayor Becker and Honorable Aldermen:

The Racine County Economic Development Corporation has submitted a contract for its services as the city's Office of Economic Development for 2006.

I respectfully ask that this item be referred to the Finance and Personnel Committee for its review and recommendation.

Sincerely,

Brian F. O'Connell

Director of City Development

C: Gordy Kacala, RCEDC File